
January 23, 2023

Suburban League

P.O. Box 2073

Frankfort, IL 60423

Dear Ladies,

On behalf of Monee Elementary School, thank you for donating your time and resources with the

Shop with a Hero event this year. Your presence, kindness and generosity is truly appreciated.

Also, thank you for providing gift cards so students could go on a $100 shopping spree with

members of the Monee police or fire department. Students were able to buy a number of items at

Walmart for that special someone they believed deserved it during the holiday season. I am

certain that your help has made such a difference in the lives of our students, teachers and their

families. We thank you for your continued support for our school and community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Amos K. Vaughn,

Principal


